
   

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

April 27, 2018 

 

Truck Haul across 146th AVE SW 

 
Location: 146th AVE SW  
 
Impact: Starting April 27, 2018, KGL will be hauling material across 146th AVE SW.   
 
Reason: Road construction  
 
 

Start date: Friday, April 27 2018 

Completion date: June 15, 2018 

Work hours:  Weekdays 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Saturdays 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

  Sundays 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 
Speed reduction: 50 km/hr from 50 km/hr 
 
Other information: KGL will be providing Flag persons to control the traffic in the area as the KGL 
trucks are hauling material. Please drive with caution. 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 
the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  
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info@SWCRRproject.com 
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